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June 17, 2022

Jessica Clark

Dear Jessica Clark:

RE: Your Access Request dated June 7, 2022
-Our File FOI 22-24

This is further to your access request under
the Municipal Freedom of Information and
Protection of Privacy Act (the “Act”) dated
June 7, 2022, requesting the following:

"All studies and/or reports in the possession,
custody, or control of Simcoe Muskoka Health
Unit describing the purification of any “SARS
COV 2” aka “COVID 19 virus” (including any

variants”) (via maceration, filtration, an
of an ultracentrifuge, also referred to
as “isolation”) directly from a sample ta

from a diseased human, where the patient
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Records related to COVID-19 testing as you
requested are not in the custody or control of
the Simcoe Muskoka District Health Unit. Your
request can be directed to:

Ministry of Health

438 University Avenue

Toronto, ON M5G 2K8

416-327-4327

Website:
https://www.ontario.ca/page/ministry-health

Public Health Ontario

Privacy Officer

Public Health Ontario

661 University Avenue, Suite 1701

Toronto, ON M5G 1M1

Website: https:/www.publichealthontario.ca/

We believe this satisfies your request. Please
refer to our file FOI 22-24 on any future
correspondence on this issue.

Sincerely °
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“3 Jessica Clark Jun. 17
= ¥ Good afternoon Susan, It appears my

requests have been misunderstood. |

Riewe, Natalie 2:09 p.m.
€
to me, Munroe v

Hi Jessica

Susan forwarded your email to me for response. In
regards to your request for records related to
“showing proof of isolation or purification of these
two alleged viruses from a lab, scientific paper, etc”,
our response is that such records are not in the
custody or control of the Simcoe Muskoka District
Health Unit. Our recommendation would be to inquire
with the Ministry of Health of Ontario and Public
Health Ontario and Health Canada to seek
information regarding these specific laboratory
methodologies.

Sincerely,

Natalie

1l O <



